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28 January 2011 Ref:  ALC/11-05 
 
 
Mr Brian Butt  
Fire Region Commander  
Auckland Region  
New Zealand Fire Service  
P O Box 68 444  
NEWTON 1145 
 
 
Dear Brian  
 
Transfer of Staff to Te Atatu. 
 
 
I refer to your letter of 29 December 2010. 
 
You have advised that you will implement the transfer of staff to Te Atatu very soon.  The 
Union considers that the transfer to Te Atatu without proper consultation is a breach of the 
Collective Agreement.  The Union would consider seeking injunctive relief if attempts are 
made to implement any such transfers without consultation.  Please be on notice that the Union 
is considering its position in relation to this. 
 
Please confirm the existing Fire District the Avondale staff you intend to transfer are attached 
to, and the Fire District they will be in following the transfer. 
 
The Union is available to commence the consultation provided for in the Collective 
Agreement. 
 
I look forward to your urgent response, and if you are willing to meet for consultation, a 
proposed date.  I suggest the week of 2 February 2011. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mike McEnaney 
President 
 
 


